
Fellows At Bledlow  

Originally arranged to provide an opportunity for the 

partners of members of the WI to do something whilst 

the ladies were enjoying their monthly meetings, FAB is 

an informal group of men from the local area, who meet 

once a month in a local hostelry for a chat and a meal.   

Our gatherings normally take place on the second Wednesday of the month and are 

open to any fellow from the parish of Bledlow, Saunderton and Horsenden (or further 

afield!); you do not need to be a worshipper at any of our three churches.  The aim is 

to bring men of the parish together in an informal setting to discuss topics of interest, 

share in the fellowship of a meal together and to broaden our circle of contacts in our 

villages.  Recently we have added to our activities by arranging visits to some local 

places of interest as well.   

If you would like to meet some new people, have just moved into the area, or have 

been here for years and want to meet up with old friends and make some new ones, 

do please come along; you do not have to come every month and we don’t charge 

any membership fee.  We would like to meet you and you will be most welcome.   

Please get in touch by one of the following methods.  Either read our entry in “The 

Messenger” or email fellowsatbledlow@gmail.com or phone John Brooke on 01844 

274541, to find out what we are planning for the next meeting.   
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